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Annual Report of the Tax & Accounting sub-committee of the South African Securitisation Forum for the 2011/2012 year

The Tax & Accounting sub-committee has once again had a fairly quiet year. 

There have been no further developments for this committee, considering that there were no significant changes in tax and accounting arenas in the past quarter.  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank those sub-committee members who participated actively on the committee this past year. 

Kimmy Singh
Chairman
10 May 2012
 

